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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/11/2021  22:50:322021/3951/P COMMNT Claudia Dulak Re: Planning Application No: 2021/3951/P

Address: 6 Bramshill Mansions, 85 Dartmouth Park Hill, London NW5 1JG

(N.B the postcode on the ¿Have your say¿ planning application notice on the lamp post is incorrectly stated as 

N19 5HX)

As freeholders of the property for which the application has been made, we would like to make it known that 

we have not given consent to this project. Whilst we would naturally not withhold permission on any 

unreasonable grounds, we would like it noted that as owner/occupiers of the flat directly below we have an 

interest in using the roof. 

At this time, we would also like to point out a few discrepancies in the application: 

Firstly, that notice of the application was served to Claudia Dulak only by the leaseholder on 12th August 2021, 

but not again on 25th October 2021 as declared on the application. 

May it also be noted that the application is not searchable using the post code on the Camden Planning 

Search Page and therefore any attempts to view the application has only been found by using the application 

number that, only by chance, was noticed on a nearby lamp post on the 23rd November. We were under the 

impression that the application had been dropped as the leaseholder now has the flat on the market for sale 

and any searches made during the intervening months on Camden¿s website showed no sign of the 

application.

Yours faithfully

Claudia Dulak
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